
A better solution than SB 638 would be to ban animal testing altogether.  My understanding is that there 
are better, more accurate means of testing than using the cruel practice of testing on live animals.  Short 
of that, when the animals are through being tortured, please allow them to be put up for adoption, and 
please include information that these animals have been used for testing and are now free to go to a 
loving home. 
 
Thank you, 
Gayle Peterson  
 
 


